
MEMO  
 

 

To:  Chairman Headland and members of the House Finance and Taxation 
Committee 

From:  Travis Zablotney 

CC:   

Date: 3/6/2023 

Re: HCR3024 

COMMENTS:  Chairman Headland and members of the House Finance and Taxation 
Committee: 
 
My name is Travis Zablotney. I am the current District 5 Republican Chairman 
in Minot. I respectfully request that you give HCR3024 a due pass vote giving 
the qualified electors the ability to vote on the issue of property tax assessment 
in North Dakota. Means and methods are surely available to us as citizens of 
this state to properly fund the essential roles of political subdivisions leaving 
local control to locally elected boards. Please thoughtfully consider all 
testimony in support of this resolution, be bold and be brave. Yes, I realize it 
will be a tremendous amount of work to get the repeal of property tax and the 
formulas to fund political subdivisions right but the rewards in doing so will be 
great. 
 
 Thank you for your DO PASS vote on this bill. 
 
Travis Zablotney 

 


